
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: September 15, 2011
Present: President Michael “MJ”, Lester, Janet, Lou, Joe S., Paul, John, Mike, Tyler, Carol, Tim, Chris
Announcements: The fall fundraiser has been cancelled due to time restraints. President Mike thanked Paul and Chris for helping in organizing the event.

Marge is back to work. We’re all happy to hear that she is doinf well.

Happy and Sad Dollars….

Joe S. is sad for the Red Sox; Paul happy that he went to the Pats’ game last Sunday; Chris is happy because Cataldo did well on its State inspection; John’s daughters are doing well in college; Mike happy because Bruin’s raised banner (Janet reminded him of all their recent losses!); Lester happy because Everett High football is undefeated; Tyler was happy for something but Janet forgot to write what he was happy about (Sorry, Tyler)….

Guest Speaker Hannah Comeau, Development Coordinator for EveryWins! MetroBoston spoke about the agency’s Power Lunch Reading Mentor Program.  President Mike, who has volunteered in the program for the past several years, discussed how meaningful it has been to him. At this time, readers are needed at the Parlin School in Everett.  To learn more, speak to President Mike or visit the agency’s web site at www.ewmb.org.

Hope to see more members at next week’s meeting.

